
 

 
         

 

 
SSCP Communicating with 

Children and Young People with 
Complex and Significant Needs  

 
 
This is a 2 hour virtual session and will be delivered by colleagues from Salford Educational 
Psychology Service. 
 
Who should attend: This course is open to anyone who works with children and families in 
Salford or for children and family focused services. 
 
Objective:  
 
To help practitioners understand why it is still important to gather Childrens voice where there 
might be complex and significant needs and to help practitioners feel more confident in 
working more creatively to gain views using a range of tools and techniques. 
 

 

Course Date Time Closing date for 
applications 

 

Wednesday 7th May 2025 
 

10am – 12 noon N/A Booking form 

 
 

Delegate numbers are unlimited so please complete the booking form to ensure 
you are guaranteed a place.   
 
The briefing will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive the link 
approximately 3 weeks before the session. 
 
 
CHARGING POLICY 
The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies 
will be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at 
least 5 working days before the session.  This includes participants who 
join the session late which may result in attendance not being recorded.  
The charge for non-attendance or late arrival with be £50 and the charging 
notification will be circulated to your manager following the course. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/g8QUN06J1S

